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Yavapai College Food Pantry 

On March 14th, Deborah Chambers and Jeremy Poehnert attended the St. Mary’s Food Bank, Partner 

agency Annual Conference in Flagstaff, Arizona. The conference was held at Twin Arrows Navajo Hotel 

and Casino. There were lots of great networking opportunities as well as activities, and workshops. 

Chief Program’s Officer, Marcos Gaucin gave the keynote speech and shared that St. Mary’s delivered 

110,427,000 pounds of food in Arizona in 2022. 9,000,000 of the total food came to Yavapai County. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Student Development held a Food Drive Contest between their two departments, Student 

Affairs and Enrollment Management. 1,434 separate food items were donated to the Yavapai 

College Food Pantry.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Poehnert and Kirsten Adaniya 

take donated items back to the food 

pantry. 

Deb Chambers and Jeremy Poehnert 

showing the donated food. 


